
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Social Media Policy: 

Zero tolerance 

Insulting, offensive, obscene, injurious or false content can be dangerous and 
harmful to people’s wellbeing and reputation as well as bringing Hampshire Cricket 
into disrepute. 

 

We will not tolerate any malicious communications, harassment or discrimination 
through social media. 

 

Do not use social media to make malicious, insulting, offensive, obscene or false 
statements regarding our players, coaches, officials, staff, volunteers or spectators. 

This applies regardless of whether 

 You are posting yourself or sharing someone else’s post. 

 The individual is tagged in the post or not 

 The communication is by word, photograph, video or any other form. 

 The post is anonymous or not. If we can trace it back to you, we will act. 

 


